
          
DEER PARK TENNIS CLUB INC. 

*WELCOME – NEW MEMBERS 2012 
Welcome to new members to our club. We trust that you will enjoy being part of our community club. All 

members please remember during this busy time to ensure that courts are shared and that people using the 

courts are actually members. We look forward to all our members representing the club in competition 

team tennis in the near future! 

*CONGRATULATIONS – NEW LADIES CLUB SINGLES 

CHAMPION! 

Congratulations to Sabina Mujcinovic on winning her first ladies club singles championship. Sabina has 

made great progress over the last 12 months and is now being rewarded for all her hard work on the 

practice court. Congratulations also to Nicholas Eleftheriou on winning another men’s club singles 

championship. Nicholas continues to be the one to beat in club tournaments. The next club tournament is 

on Saturday 9
th

 June See www.deerparktc.com for an entry form.   

 *$200,000 COURT 3&4 REDEVELOPMENT – 21ST MAY, 

2012. 
Excitement is in the air with the upcoming redevelopment of our old entoutcas (red porous) courts 3&4. 

After 49 years these two courts will be finally upgraded to brand new synthetic clay. This will eliminate 

the need to water these courts and also the need for constant maintenance. The lighting system for these 

two courts will also be replaced with a new low level configuration. The Brimbank Council advise that 

the works will commence on Monday 21
st
 May and will take between 4 and 6 weeks to complete during 

our mid year competition break. A lot of work behind the scenes is carried out by our committee that 

people don’t see, so thank you to our committee for bringing this project to a reality!  

*JUNIOR & SENIOR COMPETITION TEAM TENNIS.  

Junior and adult members who wish to play competition team tennis with the club next season are invited 

to register with the club before Friday 18
th

 May, 2012. Please ensure that competition fees for the current 

season and membership have also been paid before you register for the new season. Please see 

www.deerparktc.com for an entry form.  

*VICHEALTH GRANT - COMPETITION TEAM SHIRTS! 
Our committee has been allocated a Vic Health grant to purchase sun smart polo shirts for members who 

register and represent our club in competition team tennis next season. The number of shirts is limited and 

will be allocated on a “first in best dressed” basis. Please also provide your shirt size when registering. 

www.deerparktc.com for an entry. 

*HOT SHOTS TENNIS ACADEMY – www.hsta.com 
Want to improve your game? Have a chat with Gim Kurti and the team at the club Monday to Friday 

from 4pm. 

*POWER OUTAGE – METER UPGRADE 
The Brimbank Council have advised that our power has been turned off by Powercore whilst they 

upgrade our electricity meter. Lights will be unavailable until work on the meter is completed. 

*HEALTHY & FIT TENNIS AND SOCIAL TENNIS……  
Healthy & Fit Tennis sessions and Social Tennis will not be available until our power is restored by 

Powercore. We expect the power to be available from Wednesday 25
th

 April. So next sessions will 

resume on Sunday 29
th

 April, 2012. 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
http://www.deerparktc.com/
http://www.deerparktc.com/


*ONGOING WORKING BEE - EVERYDAY!! 
During the year members are asked to ensure that the facilities maintain their excellent condition. We 

achieve this by members doing some work every time they use the facilities. We have some weeds that 

need to be pulled out around the club, especially around the club buildings and shed, and up around the 

courts, including court 4 fence line near the kinder. Please take 10 minutes of your visit to pull out some 

weeds and do some general clean up. Please don’t leave it to the same people to look after your club. We 

have some tools available at social tennis if you want to help! Just ask!  

*OUTSTANDING COMPETITION FEES!!!! 
If you have outstanding competition or membership fees please send to your cheque or 

money order to PO BOX 2069 BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER PARK 3023. You will 

be asked to leave the courts if you are not fully paid up! Please support our club so that we 

can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities! 

YOURS IN TENNIS…COMMITTEE DEER PARK TENNIS CLUB INC. 


